IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

NEHU Buses will be ferrying students from the parking space infront of the NEHU, Central Library to the Convocation Venue from 9:00 AM – 10:30 AM on the 21st May 2022.
The buses will ferry back the students after the Convocation Programme from the Convocation Venue to the NEHU, Central Library from 2:00 PM – 3:30 PM.
All students who do not have a Car Pass can avail this facility.
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